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1. LEGAL

The information on moniquemuijres.com is not a personal advise for the visitor, but merely
information. No rights can be derived from the displayed, neither is Monique Muijres liable
for damage that arises directly or indirectly from information on this website including all
links to other websites to which direct or indirect reference is made. The treatments
offered on the current website fall under the heading of alternative/complementary care.
Applied methods do not replace the diagnosis, care or treatment of regular healthcare. For
treatment that is tailored to your own situation, ask for advice from a regular doctor or a
therapist recognized by a professional organization. The information on this website, in
particular logos, images, sound files, text files and video’s, are subject to copyright and
cannot be used and copied without permission from Monique Muijres.

2. COPYRIGHT

© moniquemuijres.com. All rights reserved.
All pages of moniquemuijres.com are subject to copyright. Information on this website may
not be copied or diplicated in whole or part by any means without express prior agreement in
writing or unless specifically noted on the site. This applies in particular to texts,
images, graphics, sound, video or animation files. 

Simply be... as you are 



3. METHODS

All methods and techniques are a form of energetic therapy and in no way replace regular
healthcare or scientific methods. It is emphasized that methods are not aimed at making a
medical diagnosis, nor are they a replacement for medical or psychotherapeutic diagnoses or
treatments. Treatment methods serve the purpose of guiding clients to the rediscovery of
their authentic, unchanging self-awareness and the self-healing powers that exist within
everyone, with the intention of bringing body, soul and spirit back into harmony. For any
kind of diagnosis and therapy, please contact a doctor or therapist only.

4. POSSIBLE SIDE EFFECTS

You can experience discomfort after an energetic healing as your body processes the energies
that are being released and activated during a treatment. That processing may cause
additional or enhanced symptoms for a few days. This discomfort is only temporary and most
often a sign your energies are being aligned and your body, soul and spirit find harmony.

Monique Muijres makes every effort to the best of her knowledge and ability in the
performance of her work. The ultimate result of this also depends on factors that Monique
Muijres cannot influence, including the client's own responsibility for his well-being and
health and his will to heal. Monique Muijres can therefore not give any guarantee with
regard to the result of the work performed by her.
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